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To:
Subject:

steve werner <seedboy53@yahoo.com>
Monday, March 8, 2010 9:17 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN3038-AC61--I strongly oppose to having this p ass--This would not help the small trader and actually would take him
out of trading completely (like me!)

Thank You,
Steven Wemer ---seedboy53@yahoo.com
27N 29 street
Lafayette, In. 47904

or sewtrading@gmail.com


